
 

 

MONKWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
CLASS 6 — Summer 1 NEWSLETTER  
  

 

  Happy New Term! We hope you had a 

restful and enjoyable Easter break. 

We are delighted to welcome the 

children back for the Summer Term 

and look forward to another exciting 

half term of learning. This will be 

your child’s last term in Year 2, this 

year has flown past so quickly.  

 

The school day starts at 8.45am and 

ends at 3.15pm. Please make sure 

that your child has their reading book 

and book bag in school every day.  

 

If you have any questions about any 

aspect of school life, please feel free 

to pop and see us at the end of the 

school day or contact the school 

office and we will get back to you as 

soon as possible. 

  

Thank you for your continued 

support. We look forward to an 

exciting term of learning ahead! 

 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Ellis and Miss Metcalfe 

CLASS NEWS 

English:  
We will continue to use a range of high-quality texts to inspire 

and motivate the children on their reading and writing journey.  

We will be writing our own stories with a magic/fantasy element 

linked to the video The Dreamgiver. We will also be writing non-

fiction reports all about London and writing a diary entry from 

1666. 

  

  

Maths:  

 

In maths we are moving onto time. We will be learning to tell 

the time to the hour, half past, quarter to and quarter past. 

When we have mastered this, we will move onto telling the time 

to 5-minute intervals.  

PSHE: Relationships 

Art: Self-portraits 

History: The Great Fire of London 

Geography: London 

Science: Sound 

RE: Celebrations 

COMPUTING: 

PE: 
SAFEGUARDING LEADS AT MONKWOOD 

PRIMARY ARE: 

Mrs Lee - Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Ms Travis – Trust Safeguarding Lead 

Ms Tyrrell – Trust Safeguarding Lead 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOME LEARNING 

Home learning is set every week on IXL and TTRockstars. We will also send 

out a creative homework list that you child can work through.  

It is very important that your child reads as much as possible with you at 

home. We suggest that you listen to your child read 2 times weekly and write 

it in your child’s reading record. If you could listen to your child read every 

night that would be even better! 

 

  

  

  

  

Class 6 Key Dates 

PE days  Every Tuesday and Thursday 
  

  Other Key Dates 

April 

Monday 14th April - New school term starts 

Friday 18th April – Bank Holiday (Good Friday) 

school is closed 

Monday 21st April – Bank Holiday Monday – 

school is closed 

 

May 

Thursday 8th May Maths Games Activities 

Afternoon Parents Event – all classes 2pm - 

3.30pm 

Thursday 22nd May - SEND Coffee and Catch 

Up 2.30 - 3.20pm. 

Friday 23rd May - Break for half term 

 

 

 

  

  
  

Marvellous Moments! 

Whether your child loves to bake, has achieved an award 

in swimming or learnt to tie their shoe laces—we want to 

know so that we can share in their ‘Marvellous Moments’. 

Please send any pictures or comments through Class Dojo 

and we look forward to celebrating these special 

moments with the children. 

Remember to keep an eye on the 

school website, Class Dojo and 

follow us on social media to keep 

up-to-date with the latest events 

and information.  

Attending school every day and on time 

gives our children the best 

opportunities to develop their potential 

to the full.   

This half terms 

well-being tip is: 

take time to 

connect with 

others 
 

 

This half term 

we will be 

focusing on 

social behaviours 

around school and 

in assemblies. 
 

 


